Dear Library Friends and Advocates:

The Old Colony Library Network (OCLN) Legislative Committee is pleased to announce  the Second Annual OCLN Legislative Breakfast. The Breakfast will be held at the Milton Public Library on Wednesday, February 15th from 8:00 until 10:00 am. 

We are especially excited that Senator Brian A. Joyce,  (D) Norfolk, Bristol and Plymouth district, will be our legislative host.  We encourage librarians, trustees and Friends to attend what promises to be a great event, which will once again feature testimonials from library patrons in our Telling Our Stories segment of the program.  In addition, commissioners and staff from the Massachusetts Board of Library Commissioners (MBLC) will be present to talk about the FY2013 legislative budget and initiative.

The Massachusetts Board of Library Commissioners (MBLC) and the Massachusetts Library Association (MLA) believe that legislative breakfasts are extremely important events that help to familiarize the Commonwealth’s legislators with the essential programs and services provided by our  our libraries.  

Traditionally, the Legislative Breakfasts have been funded through the generous support of the libraries` Friends groups. Donations are used to for organizational expenses such as mailing and printing and for the continental style breakfast at the event. 

Donations of $25.00 or $50.00, or whatever is possible, will be greatly appreciated.  Checks should be made out to:  “Old Colony Library Network (OCLN) Legislative Breakfast” and sent to “Old Colony Library Network, 220 Forbes Road, Braintree MA, 02346.

Sincerely,

The OCLN Legislative Committee

Members:   Daniel Johnson, Hull Library;  Philip McNulty, Milton Library; Jackie Rafferty, Paul Pratt Memorial Library, Cohasset; Ellen Riboldi, Ventress Memorial Library, Marshfield; David Slater, OCLN Executive Director.

